Geauga Hospital License No. 34-09457-02

ATTN: Robert R. Harman Docket No. 030-02788
Chief Operating Officer

13207 Ravenna Road

Chardon, OH 44024

Dear Mr. Harman:
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED NOVEMBER 26, 1993

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated December 14, 1993, in response
to our letter dated November 26, 1993, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your response requesting that Item 1 in the Notice of
Violation be rescinded. Since you have requested that the Office of General
Counsel (OGC) give an official interpretation regarding the inclusion of a
treadmill room to your NRC Ticense, we will hold this item in abeyance until
0GC has provided its interpretation.

We have reviewed your corrective action for Item 2, which appears to be
adequate, and have no further questions at this time. Your corrective |
action will be examined during a future inspection. :

Sincerely,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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